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RESEARCH PARTICIPANTS NEEDED

MAPPING ONTARIO’'S BLACK ARCHIVES (MOBA):
BUILDING AN INVENTORY THROUGH STORYTELLING

Have you used Black archives in Ontario?
OR
Do you oversee or work in Black archival
collections in Ontario?

If you answered yes to either of the above noted
questions you may volunteer In this survey.

The purpose of this study is to gather information about the

current and historical state of Ontario's Black archival collections.
Number of participants sought: 100-300

You will be asked to complete an online survey
of 17 questions that will take approximately 10-20 minutes.
If you are interested In participating in this study, or would like
more information, please contact:

MOBA Director MOBA Research Assistant
Cheryl Thompson Lucy Wowk
Associate Professor, Performance lucy.wowk@torontomu. ca

The Creative School,

Toronto Metropolitan University

Director, The Laboratory for Black Creativity
RCC 232G 416-979-5000, ext. 544329
cheryl.thompson@torontomu.ca




